
 

Every morning we will be 

practising our number skills by 

completing our ‘tough ten’ 

questions.  

 

We will be exploring addition 

and subtraction within 10 before 

moving on to geometry and 

naming 2D and 3D shapes.  

We will be 

reading the 

Nativity and 

finding out why 

each person is 

important in the 

story.    

• In English we are learning to 

write sentences with capital 

letters, finger spaces and full 

stops. 

• We will then be learning about 

question marks and when we 

should use them.   

• We will be learning to extend 

sentences using adjectives and 

conjunctions such as ‘and’ and 

‘because’.  

• Towards Christmas the children 

will write their own Billy and the 

Beast story.  

This half term 

we are looking 

at the four 

seasons and 

the different 

weather 

associated 

with each 

season. 

To start our topic of toys 

through the ages we will 

be looking at a selection 

of Victorian toys from 

Chertsey museum. We 

will discuss how toys have 

changed over the years. 

We will be 

designing and 

making a puppet.   

We will be taking part in a 

variety of team building games 

and activities.  

We will be learning to find the 

pulse in a piece of music. 

We will be 

creating our own 

digital paintings. 

This half term we are 

reading… 


